

10th October 2004

Dear Brian.

Just a short not to thank you for coming to our IPG meeting on Friday, I hope everything went OK. I was interested in the new development in the use of Helium as the propellant in the Crystalmark air abrasion unit.

I cannot believe it is almost five years since I purchased the unit and just how indispensable it has been in the surgery. It has proved to be 100% reliable and my initial concerns about latent dust were unfounded as the particle jet is so precise. It has been a great practice builder and very popular with my patients over the years especially after the appearance on TV.

If you would like me to talk or meet with any of your clients in the future regarding the unit, please do not hesitate to call me.

Yours sincerely

Wynn Jenkins

Email: wynnjenkins@aol.com